

Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration
Minister of Police
Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety

24 October 2014

Nick Dockary fyi-request-2129-b6c0a3c3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Nick

On behalf of Hon Michael Woodhouse, Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety, thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 24 October 2014 regarding the Employment Relations Amendment Bill 2013.

Your letter has been placed before the Minister and a reply will be sent as soon as possible.

Thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely

Tracy Torrance
Private Secretary

Workplace Relations and Safety

Marranel.